
From: Andrew Yahl  

Sent: Friday, 19 January 2018 11:03 AM 
To: 'Chambers - Hamberger SDP' 

Cc: 'Richard Calver'; 'Wendy Carr'; James Mattson 
Subject: Truck Moves and others' reply material - AM2016/32 Road Transport Award (vehicle 

relocation industry coverage)  

 
Dear Associate to SDP Hamberger 
 
Further to the revised orders made by the Commission, we enclose: 
 

1. A reply statement of Mr Bradac; and 
 

2. Reply submissions. 
 
I will send, by separate email, the statement of Mr Whitnall (due to size).  
 
Ahead of the listing on 24 January 2018, we update our present unavailability includes: 

 
o 6, 8, 12 to 16, 21 to 23, 26 to 28 February 2018; 

 
o 5 to 6, 9, 13, 22 and 26 to 28 March 2018; 

 
o 6, 11 and 27 April 2018; and  

 
o 15 May 2018. 

 
Kind regards 
Andrew  
 
ANDREW YAHL 
Lawyer 
  
D  +61 2 8281 7870 
ayahl@bartier.com.au   |   LinkedIn   |   Twitter 
Level 10, 77 Castlereagh Street, Sydney NSW 2000 
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